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Reilley - DNR, Robin <robin.reilley@state.co.us>

Re: ADQ3 M2018030 TR1
1 message

Reilley - DNR, Robin <robin.reilley@state.co.us> Mon, Feb 5, 2024 at 8:22 AM
To: David Kotz <DaveK@sgm-inc.com>

Good Morning David,

Thank you, all adequacy questions have been resolved.  DRMS will recommend  issuing TR1.

Sincerely,

Robin Reilley, M.S.  GISP
Environmental Protection Specialist II

P 303.866.3567 ext 8105 |
F 303.832.8106
Physical Address:  1313 Sherman Street St., Suite 215, Denver, CO 80203
Mailing Address:    DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216
robin.reilley@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us

On Fri, Feb 2, 2024 at 4:14 PM David Kotz <DaveK@sgm-inc.com> wrote:

Robin,

 

Good talking with you today.

 

In response to your 12 Jan2024 Adq #3 letter, I’ve attached revised pages 3 – 16  (rev.2/2/24) for continuity as
discussed.

 

Answers to your specific questions are as follows:

 

We are going back to the original 4- 6” topsoil depth everywhere and in the attached PDF
Section F v) page 9 says 4” – 6” topsoil
Sequence should no be correct as pages 3 – 16 submitted as one PDF
Town of Granby is not conducting any mining in the area under M2021001 as Sun River Run Resort is permit
holder.

 

Hope this works. Please give me a call if there is more to discuss.
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